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Friday 16th June Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers, 
What a fabulous start to the half term!  All children have settled back into their routines and we
are looking forward to all the activities planned for the last half term of the academic year.  I
would like to say a HUGE well done to all the Year 4 children who have completed their Maths,
Multiplication Check and to all the Year 1 children who have completed their Phonics Screening
check this week.  This half term we have started to celebrate and learn about our half term value
of Truthfulness and we are beginning to learn songs relating to this value.  As the sun� continues
to shine, please can you make sure the children have a sun hat and that suncream is applied
before school.  We have made sure that there are fans in each class to try to lower the
temperature within the classroom.
Have a lovely weekend 😊
Thank you
Mrs Rushton

Stars of the Week
 

Nursery - Flora
Rec - Freddie & Annabelle

Y1 - Poppy & Reuben
Y2 - Marty & Samanta

Y3 - Jimmy & Holly
Y4 - Elsa & Tia

Y5 - Valentina & Florence
Y6 - Natalie & Isla P
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Collective Worship  
 

Target 96%
Reception

  
Year 1

 
Year 2

 
Year 3

 
Year 4

 
Year 5

 
Year 6

 
Total 

97.0%
 

94.0%
 

97.9%
 

96.3%
 

97.1%
 

99.2%
 

96.3%
 

96.8%
 

As our value this half term is: Truthfulness
This week we were talking about 'Telling the whole story and Living Without Lies.'

We have read Bible stories linked to Truthfulness and discussed the importance of
telling the truth and not exaggerating the truth.

 
Challenge - As a family or with friends play the ‘Go Fish’ or ‘Happy Families’ card game.
How would you feel if other players lied?  Children to play the game  without telling the

truth. What happens?  Use this as a point to explain that no one wins when we lie.
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Key Dates
 

26th June: Y3,4, 5 School trip
3rd July - Year 2 Trip to Fairhaven

4th July - SPARKLE Day - Non-uniform
5th July - Transition Day

6th July - Middleforth's Got Talent 
10th July: Y6 Robinwood

14th July  -year 1 Trip
17th July  - Year 6 Play

20th July - Year 6 leaver's Assembly
 

Year 6
Year 6 are working really hard to practise their play which will be performed on
Monday 17th July - more information to follow.  I have seen a few rehearsals and

am very excited to see the performance.
 
 

OPAL
Behind the scenes, Miss Lowe and the staff are
working extremely hard to make sure that we

are ready to implement OPAL in September.  If
any parents are able to help with building wellie
racks or know anyone that can help, please get
in touch with the school office or message Mrs

Rushton via seesaw.  We hope to hear from
you.

Thank you for your continued support and
donations. We are very excited to get this

underway in September. 
 



School term and holiday patterns

Summer Term 2023
School closes on Friday 21st July 2023 at 2.00pm

Autumn Term 2023  Re-open Monday 4th September 2023
Mid-term closure Monday 23rd October - Tuesday 31st October 2023

School re-opens on Wednesday 1st November 2023
School closes on Friday 22nd December 2023 at 2.00pm

Spring Term 2024  Re-open on Monday 8th January 2024
Mid-term closure Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February 2024 

School re-opens on Monday 19th February 2024
School closes on Thursday 28th March 2024 at 2.00pm
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